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UN Special Representative for Somalia condemns murder  
of UNODC personnel  

Mogadishu, 7 April 2014 – The Special Representative of the UN Secretary-General for 
Somalia, Nicholas Kay, condemned the murder today of two UN consultants working for 
the United Nations Office on Drugs and Crime (UNODC).  

The two international consultants were in Galkayo to support UNODC efforts in the 
region when they were shot by unknown gunmen at Galkayo Airport, Puntland, Somalia.   

“I condemn the brutal murders. Our UN colleagues were working in support of the 
Somali people’s aspiration for a peaceful and stable future. There can be no justification 
for such a callous attack. I call on the authorities to conduct a full investigation 
immediately and bring the perpetrators to justice without delay. I offer my sincere 
condolences to the families and friends of the victims. The United Nations in Somalia 
remains committed to continuing our vital support to the Somali people as they emerge 
from decades of conflict” said SRSG Kay. 

 

 


